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program descriptionBenefits

ized at regional centers, freeing up 
time for unit commands without re-
ducing their authority over unit-level 
mission resource decisions.

The new service will replace five sepa-
rate programs, simplifying many fi-
nancial processes necessary to Coast 
Guard operations. Rather than enter-
ing and processing data in multiple 
programs, Coast Guard personnel will 
only need to perform these tasks once, 
and the data will be available through-
out the Coast Guard when needed.

The service will also simplify the audit-
ing process. Auditing allows the Coast 
Guard to evaluate its own spending to 
make informed budget decisions and 
also helps the service clearly articulate 
its funding needs to policymakers.

The software service obtained by FM-
SII will replace the current Core Ac-
counting System, a financial suite that 
the Coast Guard has used since 1998. 
The CAS no longer complies with 
federal standards.

Financial Management Service 
Improvement Initiative

The Financial Management Service 
Improvement Initiative is a major 
acquisition program that will replace 
the Coast Guard’s existing accounting 
systems with a new financial, procure-
ment and asset management service 
designed to enhance financial policy 
compliance, transparency, manage-
ment, execution and long-term sus-
tainment.

Instead of  developing a unique solu-
tion, the acquisition program will ob-
tain commercial off-the-shelf  finan-
cial management and procurement 
services through a federal shared ser-
vice provider, in accordance with new 
federal guidelines. After developing 
strategies to migrate data and realign 
business processes, the Coast Guard 
expects to begin widespread usage of  
the new financial management service 
in late 2017.

The new financial management ser-
vice will consolidate many of  the 
Coast Guard’s financial processes. 
Some financial tasks currently com-
pleted at the unit level will be central-

•	 Updated accounting methods 
to keep the Coast Guard 
compliant with federal 
standards. 

•	 Reduces maintenance costs. 

•	 Consolidated financial 
operations that reduce the 
financial record-keeping 
burden for field commanders. 

•	 Simpler auditing, resulting in 
greater accountability. 

•	 Reduced need for software 
development. 

•	 No need for extensive 
software installation or 
upgrades on Coast Guard 
computers, reducing 
workload for Coast Guard 
personnel, and increasing 
software availability.

For updates on FMSII, visit the 
program’s website at 

http://www.uscg.mil/acquisition/fm-
sii/default.asp
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